Governor_______
XXX Office Building 
[City], [State] XXXXX
Dear Governor ________:
I am writing to express my support for the Community Health Center program and to bring to your attention the critical role health centers play here in [state]. As we work together to develop solutions to the challenges that face our health care system, I urge you to preserve and strengthen the vital network of health centers in our state. 
As you know, [state] health centers provide high-quality, cost-effective comprehensive primary and preventive health care to low income and medically underserved communities across the state. Today, [state’s] health centers serve as the health care home for XX patients at XX delivery sites across the state. XX percent of our state’s health center patients are below 200 percent of poverty with XX percent uninsured and XX percent covered by Medicaid. With XX of [state]’s residents living in rural areas, a local health center is often the only option for access to high-quality care.

Health centers have been leaders in providing integrated care, bringing together medical, oral health, mental health, substance abuse and other critical services under one roof. These efforts keep patients out of costlier health care settings, maximize coordinated care amongst different health providers, effectively manage chronic conditions, and save more than [$1,200/or savings amount if available] per patient per year – a total annual savings of [$24 billion/or state savings total if available] to [the entire U.S./or state’s] health care system. In addition, health centers are locally-owned and directed by patient majority boards, ensuring the centers are accountable and responsive to the needs of the community, all while lowering health care costs and creating jobs and economic activity in the communities they serve. In fact, health centers employ XX people in our state alone. 
ADD ANY APPROPRIATE INFORMATION ABOUT HOW HEALTH CENTERS ARE CONTRIBUTING TO STATE GOALS/PROGRAMS/ETC
It is imperative the [state] health centers have funding stability so they can continue to meet the pressing needs of those who would otherwise go without access to basic primary care. This year, Congress will be considering policy changes that could have a profound impact on health centers and the patients they serve, including legislation to repeal the Affordable Care Act and proposals that will affect the future of Medicare, Medicaid, CHIP, and Section 330 grant funding for the Health Centers Program. I know you will have a critical role in informing those decisions, and encourage you to work with us to ensure that Congress carefully considers the needs of health centers in our state.
Health Centers have always provided continuity amidst changes in [state]’s health care system, serving as a safety net for the most vulnerable while continuing to innovate and drive savings for state and local budgets. I greatly appreciate your past support for health centers and urge you to continue to ensure the viability of health centers in our state, particularly by sustaining investment in a strong Medicaid program that works for health centers and their patients. 
Sincerely,
